February 18, 2020
This is an informational paper.

TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Teresa Morgan, Superintendent

SUBJECT:
Procedure Review 2.4331 AP.1
DISCUSSION:
We have followed the KSBA format in that new wording or additional sections are in red to indicate it’s an addition.  Wording to be deleted is either shown with brackets around it [example] or as a strikeover [strikeover].  In this way you can see how the current procedure reads and what effect the changes will have.  According to policy, the board does not approve the revisions to the regulations.  I have attached a copy of the revisions for your review. The change in teacher/student ratio from 26 to 1 to 27 to 1 at the high school level is due to the number of students that are transported for classes at the Early College and Career Center. The classroom ratios have not been changed in past years to reflect this.
